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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 7, 2022 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Yeo  

Re: Speed Concerns on Kawartha Lakes Road 45 in Sebright 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Yeo, regarding Speed Concerns on Kawartha 

Lakes Road 45 in Sebright, be received;  

That Staff investigate the 60KM zone through Sebright and determine whether an all 

way stop is warranted at the intersection of Kawartha Lakes Road 45 and Kawartha 

Lakes Road 6; 

That Staff report their findings to Council by the end of Q3, 2022; and 

That these recommendations be brought forward to Council for consideration at the 

next Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale & Background  

There has been an increase in speed complaints through Sebright on Kawartha Lakes 

Road 45 and concerns regarding stopped school busses. In an effort to increase 

community safety, I feel that a traffic control investigation is warranted.  

 


